
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

I.  One member has a June birthday-( I) Who is it and (2) What is the date?  
2.  On our website: www.mayfieldwomensclub.org. Find the "See Us in Action" page. Click on the  

  link to the Annual Meeting and Installation of Officers Banquet 2018 document. ( 1 ) Who was  

  the Presiding Officer? and (2) Who was the Chairman of the Banquet Committee?  
3.  On the GFWC Ohio website: www.gfwcohio.com  click on the "Presidents Message' tab. Read  

  her message to the Clubs and find The Presidents Special Emphasis. ( 1) What is it called and (2)  

  Who is the Beneficiary?    
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Mayfield Women's Club, Inc. GFWC/OFWC 

Newsletter - February 2019 

General Meeting: 

Board Meeting: 
Greeting Hostess: 
Serving Hostesses: 

Monday, February 18, 2019; 7:00 PM 

Mayfield Village Community Room 

6621 Wilson Mills Road, Mayfield Village 

6:00 PM 
Berry Jo M - Arrive at 5:30 PM 
Mary Ann P (Chair), Nancy D, Betty K, Mary McK  ~  

CO-PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 

  Hello  Ladies,  I  hope  that  you  have  all  warmed  up  since  our  below  zero  days  here  

in  Cleveland  where  the  weather  keeps  us  in  surprise  ....  Thank  you  for  all  you  do  to  

keep  our  Mayfield  Women's  Club  a  great  organization  to  be  part  of  rain  or  shine! 
February is the month we announce the Slate of Officers for 2019-2020 and start thinking about our 

International Potluck and Chinese Raffle. Don't forget about answering Diane's monthly Club 

questions to earn a tremendous grand prize .... This month the prize is a $25.00 gift card to PF Chang 

restaurant. All you have to do is answer the questions and e-mail the answers to her. 
I will announce the winner at the February meeting. Good luck to all• 

Diane S and Georgene C 

t 

Special Mystery Quiz about GFWC/OFWC.  .......... .  
February 2019 Contest for the tremendous grand prize of a $25 gift card to PF Chang!! 

Send your answers to Diane S February 17th. Winner will be announced at the February 18 

meeting. Answers to the questions can be found in our Yearbook, our website, and the Ohio 

Federation website. 

Diane S 

January Program 

Our February Program: "Awaken Your Inner Being" presented by Theresa DiNallo, a certified 

Holistic Health Coach, will speak on the topic. 

Committee Notes Conservation 
Pill Bottle Reclycling 
Thanks to all of you who have cleaned and donated emply pill bottles. These are shipped to 

Africa so doctors don't have to wrap patients' pills in a piece of paper. Instead they can give 
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patients a clean container in which to carry their medicines home, which for some might be a mile 

or two walk. We collected 200 bottles in 2018 and have already collected 30 in 2019.  

I know it's a pain to remove the labels but I have discovered something that has made the job 

easier. It's called Motsenbocker's Lift Off- Tape, Label, and Adhesive Remover (available on 

Amazon). I spray the label on the pill bottle and let it sit a long time- an hour or more. Then I peel 

off whatever I can and spray the label again and let it sit for a while. By then I usually can easily 

remove the rest of the label. Make sure you remove all of the label adhesive, and wash the bottle 

and cap in the dishwasher before bringing it to one of our meetings. Thanks for all of your efforts.  
Barb S 

Home Life 
Health Issues: Macular Degeneration 
The Hillcrest Women's Club in Lyndhurst has invited Peter Kaiser, MD, Cleveland Clinic 

Retinologist, to speak on Macular Degeration at their February 25th meeting and have invited us 

to join them. If you are interested in attending, please call me so I can let them know we are 

coming. The meeting is Monday, February 25th at 7:30 at the Lyndhurst Community Center, 1341 

Parkview Drive, Lyndhurst, OH. 
Barb S 

Membership 
In January, our new guest Barbara Keptner braved the cold to attend our meeting. We hope 
she will join us! 

Sally Y  

6ocial Committee 

Come: Celebrate the Chinese New Year on Wednesday, February zov. It's the Year of the 

Boar! 
Please join fellow members at a 6 pm gathering, P.F. Chang's, on Chagrin Boulevard. Guests 

are welcome, just make sure you've reserved for them, too! 
Place your reservations no later than Monday, February 18 th

, at our General Meeting, or byemail 

to me. See. you. there. 
•(Please note that this is a date change from the one listed in the yearbook.) 

Marie E 

Ways and Means Committee: 
~~i  Homemade Soup To Go! The Ways and Means Committee invites you to  
warm up this winter with a delicious bowl of hot soup ... the ultimate comfort food!! 

Ten talented members have generously volunteered to make a pot of their favorite soup that we 

will sell at our February 18th meeting for $8 each quart. We will have a delicious variety for you to 

choose from including Lentil, Taco, Matzo Ball, Butternut/ Ouinoa/Chicken, New England Clam 

Chowder, Turkey Chili and more! .Mmmmmm good!! Thank you for your support! 
Patti F 

Welfare 

Collecting: 

Snack Bags for Ronald McDonald House Family Rooms - Snack size bags of chips, pretzels, granola 

bars, raisins, pop-tarts, microwave popcorn, crackers, cookies, fun fruits, and drink boxes 

and pouches! 

Bring baskets and picture frames for people to use to create their donations for the  
 Chinese Raffle  Chris B 
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Thank you!! 
Thank you for your generous donations and support! 
What a lovely Mitten Tree we had at the Mayfield Village Civic Center, which our Club 

continues to sponsor! The assortment of items was varied from infant through adult. Our 

individual donations plus those of community made this year's tree most outstanding! The 

bounty was shared with Saint noel Church Food Bank and Our Saviour Church Food Bank. 

Many thanks to each of our members who participated with this project. Carolyn A, 

Barbara S, and Sheila W took part in decorating, sorting, counting, estimating, and 

packing of the items. Our donations were most needed this year due to the extreme cold 

weather. They were gratefully received! 
Betty Jo  

Pat S 2/14 Betty Jo M 2/24 

., 

for women 
love your haorl ,_ 
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Next Meeting - 3/18 

 March 18, 2019 
 Mayfield Village Community Room 

 Election of 2019-2020 Officers 

 Greeting Hostess: Audrey S - Arrive at 5:30 PM and bring Devotion to read 
 Serving Hostesses: Patt G (Chair), Gail B, Joan Buda, Sue K 

March Newsletter information is due March 1st
. Please send to either 

mpecjakmwc@gmail.comor mapc5175@sbcglobal.net 

..... With MWC in the subject line. 

Newsletter Editor: Marcia Pecjak; mpecjakmwc@gmail.comor mapc5175@sbcglobal.net 
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